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FTC Announces New Children’s Privacy Requirements in Updated COPPA Rule

The Federal Trade Commission announced long-awaited amendments to the Children’s Online Privacy
Protection Act Rule on January 16, 2025, marking the first changes to the COPPA Rule since 2013. The
amendments are the output of a rule review process that began in 2019 and a notice of proposed rulemaking
announced in December 2023.

Read the full Update here 
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